
From: A Gomoljak <lovebuzz38@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 12:31 PM 

To: Scott Speedy; Margaret Martin; danamclendon@mac.com; 

bev@aldermanburger.com; annpetersen@comcast.net; Brandy Blanton; 

Pearl Bransford; Clyde Barnhill; Emily Hunter; Amy Diaz-Barriga; Christopher 

Andrews 

Subject: I request that this email go on public record for the proposed Carothers 

Chase Development Plan... 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use 

discretion when clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious emails.  

 

As a resident of Falcon Creek for the past 14 years, I have to say I'm very concerned about what 

the Carothers Chase Development means to our neighborhood. Specifically blasting right 

behind our homes, construction for years, congested streets that are already too narrow, cut 

through traffic, and the list goes on. To date, you are being extremely dismissive about our 

concerns. I assume if it were your neighborhood, you'd want to protect and preserve your 

home values, integrity, and way of life. That blasting is going to effect my house as well as many 

others. The cut through traffic is going to be difficult through our neighborhood. Can you tell 

me what is going to be done to address any of our concerns? 

Thanks, 

Amy Gomoljak 


